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Why is it that 2 American politicians want to ban the kangaroo industry and yet all Australian 

politicians, except the 3 Animal Justice Party MP's?  

 

These animals are part of our native wildlife.  

 

The kangaroo is on our Coat of Arms and our national symbol and yet they are killed in their 

thousands. Every Australian should be disgusted with this industry.  

It is the farmers who are always sprouting their garbage about too many kangaroos stealing their 

crops. If that is true then animal populations can be controlled via immunocontraception, which is 

non-lethal. Shooting, poisoning and trapping are abhorrent and should be banned.  

 

It is cruel beyond belief and caring people are waking up to it. I have never and will never eat roo 

meat and don't feed it to my pets. I will not support a disgusting, bloodthirsty industry such as 

this. 


